From: Ralph Gonzales

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 1:33 PM

To: Solorzano, Lourdes <Lourdes.Solorzano@ventura.org>
Cc: RALPH GONZALES

Subject: Saticoy MAC initial meeting on 11/8/21

An item that was for interested on the SATCOY MUNICIPAL ADVISORY COUNCIL
Agenda was item X Informational Items:. d. 021 Supervisorial Redistricting Process
Provide recommendation to the Board of Supervisors regarding Saticoy community and
its boundaries; to be presented before the Board of Supervisors on November 9, 2021
Board meeting currently scheduled for 3:00 PM.

As a new MAC and resident of Saticoy, as | tried to follow the Ventura County Meeting
about "Supervisorial Redistricting Process on Draft Maps Provided, it seemed as if
Saticoy was being split into various Districts. Realize that there is a short fuse on
finalizing mapping, It would be contour productive to separate Saticoy from Ventura, as
we have mutual ongoing efforts planned.

Blessings
Ralph Gonzales






